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Dear Resident,
The City of Brooklyn Center will be replacing and rehabilitating a trunk watermain crossing
[-694 near Dupont Ave N between 64th Street and Lilac. As a result, the Dupont Ave

Bridge will be closed to vehicular traffic. This includes the intersection of 64th Ave and
Dupont Ave as well as the intersection of Lilac Dr and Colfax Ave.

The bridge will remain open for pedestrian traffic both north and southbound.

The detour is expected to start week of September 9th and last around six weeks. This is
an estimated timeline and is expected to change as construction progresses.

Please visit the City website for weekly project updates and changes to the schedule.
All water shut offs will have 48 hour notice to the affected residents.

Additionally, the ramp from Shingle Creek Drive to southbound 94 will also be detoured
with starting dates and duration to be determined.

Any questions please email
Mi¢hael Weber

Public Utilities Supervisor
mweber@brooklyncentermn.qgov.
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